
Marshall Community Council 
Tuesday, Sept. 22, 2020 
In Attendance: Condee Wood, Michele Weber, Seth Crump, Greg Norman 

Agenda Item:  

Call to Order/ 
Welcome/Introductions 

Meeting called to order at 6:10 pm by Seth Crump, current 
Vice-President serving as President.  

Presentation(s) None 

Board Vacancies  Vacancies include:  
● President - OPEN  
● Secretary ​- 2year position - Michele Weber - interim - until we 

have a parent who volunteers.  
● Volunteer Coordinator  OPEN  

 
● 1 Member at Large - OPEN 

 

Treasurer’s Report $32,527 currently in the budget.  
Money out during COVID time included ice cream sandwiches for 
promotion, Zoom monthly payment, and paying back students who 
turned back in their Frozen Jr. Scripts.  We are tasked with coming up 
with the MCC 20-21 budget. Condee asked to table this discussion 
until we have more members present. Condee will reach out to 
families inviting them to participate in the budget process for the next 
meeting. Janie reports that quickbooks and the bank balances do not 
match. There is more money in the bank than in quickbooks. Janie 
made the adjustments in quickbooks. Likely someone had forgotten to 
log a deposit in Quickbooks.  

Principal’s Report Condee asked participants how their kids were doing in their online 
learning.  

Standing Chair Reports Nothing to report 

Old Business ● Spirit Wear for Staff: Look for a new vendor that can do our staff 
spirit wear. Michele has been working with a group that does 
OHS and RMS spirit wear.  

●  MCC will help purchase staff shirts - Last year MCC approved 
$500 to pay for shirts.  

 
  



 

New Business/ 
Announcements 

● We discussed the purpose of the MCC while we are in COVID 
remote learning mode;  
 

● Seth attended the Parent meeting that the district hosted in 
August; Parents are mostly wanting a place for their questions 
about school to be addressed  

 
● Spirit Wear for kids: We decided to turn it over to ASB as a 

fundraiser; 
 

● Seth asks about social opportunities for kids on Wednesdays; 
Condee stated we are looking at some Zoom Clubs for kids to 
participate in. We are open to topics kids might be interested in 
talking about. 

Next Meeting Next meeting, Tuesday, October 13; For Board Members only as we 
work on the 20-21 budget.  

Adjournment Meeting Adjourned at 7:19PM 


